
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING 
Ye Old Virginia Winnie Tascas 

May 20, 2017 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Joe McBride at 12:07 pm 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Donny Murray, Vice President. 
 
A motion was made by Ed Mayr and seconded by Carol Murray to waive the 
reading of the minutes. Motion passed. 
 
Treasurer's Report: Rue Stuteville presented the Treasurer's Report as follows: 
 
Checking Account Balance on August 15, 2016 (Last Report Given): $5,594.25 
May Meeting Expense                                                                                     -164.07 
May Meeting Expense                                                                                     -173.00 
August Income ($68 from 50/50 and $30 Bingo)                                        + 98.00 
2016 State Rally Monies:                                                                             +2,328.00 
Coaster State Dues                                                                                           +115.00 
Website                                                                                                               -766.08 
State Rally Seed Money – Coasters                                                             -2,000.00 
2016 State Rally Monies                                                                                  +624.55    
 
Balance as of 04/28/17                                                                                 $5,656.65                                                                                                                                                       
        
  A motion was made by Ed Mayr and seconded by Chauncey Ayers to approve the 
Treasurer's Report as given. 
 
Attendance was given – Blue Ridge 7 coaches; Coasters 7 coaches, Tascas 7 
coaches and Cardinals 5 coaches. 
 
 
The new website is up and running. Send any/all feedback to Joe McBride.  



As of May 26th the old website will no longer exist. 
 
Last year, in order to increase attendance,  it was decided to offer free steaks to 
the attendees of the August meeting.  Even though it was a good idea and the 
steaks were really good, it was decided that the incentive didn’t really work so 
this year we will not be doing the steaks again. 
 
It was announced that we will be renting a tent for head of row at GNR. 
 
Chauncey Ayers, co-Rally Master, gave a report and noted that things were falling 
into place and that Rockahock has been very helpful in the process.  He 
mentioned that when you filling in your reservation, to make sure you choose the 
meal you want for Friday night.  There will be entertainment both Friday and 
Saturday nights. 
 
Chauncey also noted a few of the vendors that will be there including Chip from 
Rallys R Us. 
 
New members were introduced by their respective chapters. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
 


